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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:41 PM on 15 Nov 2017 from Mr Paul Galvin.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Old Malthouse St Johns Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Conversion of building from B1(a) Offices to 25 residential flats, with ancillary parking, bin storage and amenity area. 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Paul Galvin

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Dashwood Apartments, Apartment 7, 2A Dashwood Road, Banbury OX16 5HA



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	we are Dashwood apartments and are located directly in front of the Malt house we object to the density of this development due to carparking/ noise and not in keeping with the historic quality of this area

The footprint for this site is smaller than Dashwood Apartments and we were only allowed to develop 16 apartments due to Carparking and noise




